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Dear Sirs and Madams,  

As a resident of Grants Pass, living in a rural area where the disparity among tte 

residents is hugely disproportionate, I am imploring you to keep vote by mail!  Many 

of the residents live outside of tte main town, they don’t have reliable transportation 

and they don’t have access to Uber or Lyft; many don’t have the money to put gas in 

their cars and some don’t have a car that runs reliably.  Doing away with Vote By Mail 

truly becomes a “voter suppression” issue when you examine it under this viewpoint.   

Please keep Vote By Mail in place.  The U.S. needs systems in place to encourage 

participation in carrying out our Civic Duties. 

Sincerely,  

Rosa Kiser  

 


